
From: Jesus quijada <jestempe@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Mar 2, 2021, 08:28 
Subject: #CE205216 
To: <drew.yocom@tempe.gov> 
 

Good morning  
This is I'm reference to the above case .Please help me resolve this matter as soon as possible.I have 
been a Tempe resident here at this house since 1994.have been terminated from my job at NXP 
semiconductors in Chandler recently which has caused me some financial difficulties.Please be kind and 
allow me more time to resolve this matter.I need to collect at least 2 more social security checks 
to.bring me back to some kind of financial stability.Please excuse my negligence in this matter and allow 
me to correct it .I need until the middle of April to do this .The front palm trees will be taken care of by 
the 17 and the rest by middle of April.I have been struggling since August of 2020 when this came to 
your attention .I hope you understand my situation and are sympathetic to my request. Pleaae feel free 
to call me if you have any questions or concerns. 6236181914. thanks 
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